
 

 

 

The Global Christmas Feeding Program is a vital outreach event that VCI Missions does 
every year. This is an event that children everywhere look forward to with great 
anticipation every year. 
 

Every year we have been able to reach thousands more than the year before. In 2015 
we were able to reach nearly 8,000 people. We reached nearly 15,000 people in 2016, 
nearly 20,000 people in 2017, and this past Christmas, with your help, we were able to 
reach nearly 30,000 people in about 20 nations around the world!!! 
 

For more information on the Global Christmas Feeding Program or for upcoming trips, 
please contact our office at 403-286-8337 or email victorychurches@victoryint.org. 

Pray For... 
▪ Drs. George & Hazel Hill that they 

would receive protection, direction 
and inspiration as they lead this 
movement. 

▪ Continued growth for VCI Missions so 
that we can reach even further in 
2019 than we did in 2018. 

▪ Direction as you consider planning a 
Missions Trip in 2019. 

▪ The needs of the poor and 
underprivileged around the world and 
in your community. 

▪ Inspirational ideas of how you can 
help better the lives of those around 
you and make a difference in 2019. 

What Can I Do? 
 Visit one of our Victory Children's 

Homes! Contact our missions office for 
information on upcoming trips. 

 Sponsor a child, contact Lori Peters at 
sponsorships@victorychildrenshomes.
com 

 Plan a trip to our Baja Missions base in 
Ensenada, Mexico! Contact Tom & 
Laurie at wepplersvcibaja@gmail.com 

 Contact our office or visit our website 
for more information on missions trips 
and opportunities. Go to 
www.victoryint.org 

 Give! There are many ways that you 
can give to VCI Missions. From special 
projects, sponsorship, or giving of your 
time and talents. Contact us to get 
involved! 
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